

2 0 JUL 2015

Alex Harris fyi-request-2763-5e0c6755@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

Thank you for your email of 23 May 2015 requesting some information about the Ministry policy on providing staff contact details on to people outside of the Ministry.

The Ministry is looking into this matter and it is taking longer than expected to source the necessary information. You will receive a reply as soon as possible, but unfortunately, this may still take another two weeks or so.

I apologise for the delay.

Yours sincerely

Pat Thomas Manager

Ministerial and Executive Correspondence